
UDAES Open House
Grades 1st through 4th

Wednesday, August 24th
6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

● At 6:30 p.m. parents are welcome to enter the building and make their
way to the classrooms.
o Note:  In the past, there has been a video from Mrs. Megonnell

shown in classrooms.  This video will be sent out ahead of time,
so please watch it prior to Open House.

● 6:45 p.m - 8:00 p.m. parents of students in grades 1st – 4th may visit
their child’s classroom(s).  During this time, teachers will be discussing
classroom rules and procedures, homework, discipline, schedules,
curriculum, RtII and/or other information.

● 7:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. there will be refreshments provided by the PTO
in the cafeteria for everyone attending Open House.  Please feel free
to stop by to enjoy after you have visited your child(ren)’s classroom(s).

Other Notes:

● Various clubs & organizations will have tables in the gym and/or lobby
so please stop by to see them.


